

NORTH FORK SCHOOL OF INTEGRATED STUDIES

School Newsletter

January 23, 2018

Mark Your Calendar

January

1/30- 3rd-6th Grade Powderhorn Ski Day (forms due 1/24)

February

2/2- Field Trip: 5th/6th Grade Snowshoeing Trip

2/2- Candlemas

2/6- 4:30 Finance Committee

2/12- P/T Conferences

2/13- 3rd-6th Grade Powderhorn Ski Day (forms due 1/24)

2/13- 4:30 Community Council

2/15- Field Trip: 3rd/4th Grade to Grand Mesa



Information in the Office

There are flyers available at the front office for the following programs:

- ✓ Good News Club
- √ 5th Grade Ski Passport
- ✓ Paonia Library Events
- ✓ Pee Wee Wrestling
- ✓ Girls on the Run

School News

NFSIS Powderhorn Ski Trip

It is time to start preparing for our Powderhorn Snowsports Training Days. These are optional days of skiing/snowboarding for our 3rd through 6th grade students. We are scheduled to go to Powderhorn on January 30 and February 13th. Information packets went home in Tuesday Express and are due January 24.

5th/6th Grade Class Store

As a part of Ms. Ziccardi's business math class, the 5th and 6th graders are hosting a NFSIS store. We will be open for business on Friday during lunch recess from 12:05–12:30 and before/after school in the front of the school. We hope our consumers are eager to shop for homemade goods and services. All items are less than 5\$ and all proceeds will benefit the 5th and 6th grade class trips to the pentathlon and medieval games in May. Thanks for shopping!

Community Extracurricular Activities

- Archery Club After school on Mon. and Weds. at the Teen Center from 3:30-5:00
- Girls on the Run Practice starts 2/26. Register online at gotrwesterncolorado.org. Looking for additional parent coaches. Please contact Mary Gore or Dawn Plymale for more information.
- Arts for All Arts for All is offering drama and choir classes after school starting Feb 5. Register at bluesage.org/kidsstuff.

Attendance Policy and Student Illness

Our student population was hit pretty hard last week with strep, flu, and other illnesses. I know that some families are concerned about the impact of the district attendance policy. I appreciate that you are taking care of your children by keeping them home while they recuperate. Please know that we will take those absences into consideration if we need to develop 6-day attendance plans with a family.